
 
         19th November 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

The Early Years Christmas Show will be held on Tuesday 10th December and 

Wednesday 11th December in the main hall. The children are very excited/nervous 

about performing in front of an audience, and I know you are looking forward to 

watching them.  

 

In order to adhere to fire safety regulations, we can only have 120 adults in our hall 

for each performance. Therefore, you will need to book tickets on Arbor. Each child 

has been allocated 2 tickets. I know this may disappoint some of you, but this is the 

fairest way of ensuring all of our children can be supported by a familiar face.  

 

Please could you choose which day you would like to attend and book your 2 tickets 

for that day through Arbor. If you would like to split your tickets, so you have one 

ticket for each performance, this can also be booked through Arbor. Please do not 

book more than 2 tickets in total. 

 

We will record the dress rehearsal and will send out a password protected Vimeo link 

which can be used to see the performance for those adults unable to attend the live 

shows. Please could you complete the parental consent on Arbor to allow your child to 

be recorded for this purpose. 

 

Many thanks in advance for your support. 

 
 

Kind regards, 

 
 

 

 

 

Kirsten Stewart 

 

EYFS Lead 


